
 

 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT 

 

BOARD OF VARIANCE 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
A meeting of the Board of Variance will be held on Thursday, June 6th, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the 
Board Room, Service and Resource Centre, 411 Dunsmuir Street, Nanaimo, BC to hear the 
following appeal: 
 
APPEAL NO: BOV00781 
  
Applicant: DAVE DINH, POSH CONSTRUCTION LTD 
 
Civic Address:  504 PINNACLE PLACE 
 
Legal Description: LOT 20 SECTION 1 NANAIMO DISTRICT PLAN EPP113619 
 
Requested Variance: Section 7.6.1 of the “City of Nanaimo Zoning Bylaw 2011 No. 4500” 

permits a maximum building height of 9.0m for a principal building 
with a sloped roof (with a roof pitch of 4 in 12 or greater) in the Single 
Dwelling Residential (R1) zone. 

 
 The applicant requests to increase the maximum building height from 

9.0m to 9.23m to allow the construction of a single residential 
dwelling. This represents a variance of 0.23m. 

  
You are being notified as an owner or tenant of land that is adjacent to the property that is the 
subject of this application. If you deem your property is affected by the proposed variance, and 
wish to address this appeal, you will be given the opportunity to be heard at the Board of Variance 
meeting. Members of the public may submit comments in writing or attend the meeting in-person. 
 
For questions, please contact Kirsten Dafoe, Planning Assistant by email at 
kirsten.dafoe@nanaimo.ca, or by phone at 250-755-4460 ext. 4509. 
 
WRITTEN SUBMISSION: Written comments must be submitted by email to above address no 
later than 2:30 p.m. June 6th, 2024. 
 
ATTEND IN-PERSON:  To address this appeal in person you may attend this meeting, in the 
Board Room, Service and Resource Centre, 411 Dunsmuir Street, Nanaimo, BC on Thursday, 
June 6th 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 
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